
From: Kris Nicholl
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Ivory Homes Development
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:43:08 AM

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 8:51 AM
To: Kris Nicholl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ivory Homes Development
 
Dear Sandy City Council, 

I encourage the City Council to pass the amendments to the city code that will clarify Sandy's zoning laws and protect our valuable mountain resourses. 

Thank You, 

Janet L
Sandy Resident
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